

To: CanadaGAP Program Participants

Date: November 28, 2016

Subject: Reminder – please complete the CanadaGAP Survey

Last month, CanadaGAP sent a survey to all program participants asking for your feedback on the program. We thank everyone who has taken the time to respond, and we encourage those who haven't responded to take a few minutes to complete the brief survey.

The survey can be filled out on-line at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GPVCGNK

If you prefer to complete a paper copy, you will find it in the AGM package we mailed in October. Or feel free to contact our office and we'll send you a copy.

The survey will close in late December. In the meantime, we thank you for taking a few minutes to tell us about your experience with the CanadaGAP program.

CanadaGAP® is a program developed in Canada to promote Good Agricultural Practices (GAPs) for fruit and vegetable suppliers.

